
 

 

 

 

 

25 July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

It is with regret, that due to the rising food costs, we will need 

to increase our meal price from September. We have always tried to keep 

our meal prices affordable to our families. We have calculated that our food 

costs have increased by over 30%.  

 

So, to ensure we are able to offer the same service of food we are having to 

increase the price of food by approximately 20%. We have worked hard to 

ensure that any price increase is kept to a minimum through staffing and other 

efficiencies. This price increase is the first since 2019 and we believe the menu 

remains excellent value for money.   

 

Those students on free school meals will see a proportionate increase in their 

allocation. 

 

We will review the situation again during the summer term 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Williams 
Headteacher 
 

 


